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YAHOO SCHOOL HAS BEGUN - LOL 
 
To start off I have to brag on my mechanics!  They have worked so hard to get our 
buses ready for the new year and just like a new car you always have things go 
wrong. Since the first day of school we have had 61 work orders turned in with 
things that need fixed or have broken. As of today we only have six left to do) two 
of them are on the same bus), and we are waiting for parts.  
 
This month we have had four new sub drivers walk in, and they are all CDL ready 
to go. We are super-duper excited.  They are busy training, helping us with our 
routes, and learning other routes. When needed they will be ready to drive them.  
 
We still have three open routes, but we are slowly getting them filled.   
 
We had a special training this year before school started. Fire Chief Roger Davis 
came and talked to us about fires on the bus. He explained about the different 
kind of fire extinguishers and what each one is used for. Afterwards we were 
privileged to go out into our compound, and he started a fire in a pit. We had 
hands on experience in putting out fires.   
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